
Xpert Auto Center 

1160 Rice St. 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

651-227-6022 

xpertautocenter@gmail.com 

December 20, 2017 

RE: Violation letter dated December 13 for License ID: 20170000913 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is being written in response to the letter from your office dated on December 13 for license 
violation for Xpert Auto Center. 

While I do not contest the facts that there has been occasional regulation lapses I do contest both the 
fine and the nature of the lapses. 

This is an automotive repair shop. By that title and definition there are vehicles constantly coming and 
going, in addition to vehicles awaiting revival and customers being dropped of or inquiring about repair 
jobs, you will be hard pressed to find a successful repair facility that had an abundant of vehicles at least 
once a day. Unlike car dealership where excess vehicles sit until sold; by end of day most vehicles have 
left our premises. It is because of these unforceeable circumstances that I contest the fine. 

I would also like to address the council about baseless accusation being made about myself and the 
conduct of my repair facility that has come to light in recent days. Please feel free to contact me at 
anytime and the above stated phone number or email. Thank you for your time and cooperation in this 
matter . 
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Kamr£Flayat, Owner of Xpert Auto Center 


